)
From: Lina Camacho [mailto:lcamacho@engenuitygroup.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 1:52 PM

To: Bull, Michelle

Subject: Town of Manalapan Year 4 Annual Report RAI

Good Afternoon Michelle,

Attached is the response to the additional information for Manalapan’s annual report. Please let
me know if you have any more questions.

Thanks,
Lina M. Camacho, P.E.

Project Engineer
lcamacho@engenuitygroup.com
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LISA A. TROPEPE, P.E.
ENGINEERS ~ SURVEYORS GIS MAPPERS

June 11, 2015

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
NPDES Stormwater Program

2600 Blair Stone Road MS 3585

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Re: NPDES Year 4, Cycle 3 Annual Report
Town of Manalapan
Engenvuity Group Project No. 03005

Dear Mrs. Bull:

The following information is being submitted on behalf of the Town of Manalapan
in response to the June 3, 2015 email for NPDES Permit No. FLSO00018:

Section VII, Part lIILA.9.c

* Did not report refresher training for site inspectors or site plan reviewers.
Explain why no training was performed.

The number site plan reviewers as well as site inspectors training should be 1.
The site plan reviews are performed by an outside contractor where dall the
inspectors are cerlified through The Florida Stormwater, Erosion, and
Sedimentation Control Inspector Training program.

If you should have dny questions please do not hesitate to call.

Lina Camacho, P.E.
Project Engineer
Cc: Lisa Petersen
Lisa Tropepe
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